
 
 
 
 
 

Request: 
 
Can you please provide me the last Road Inspection 
record, date and details under the freedom of information 
act for Tatton Drive, Harlech Street, and Clarence Street 
all in Ashton In Makerfield with regard to any defects that 
have been identified, their risk and severity etc, and if 
there is any current plan for any remedial works planned in 
this area. 

Response: 
 
Please see below records for Tatton Drive, 
Harlech Street and Clarence Street. The streets 
are all subject to an annual walked inspection 
and were last carried out May 2023. Attached 
reports shows that no reportable defects were 
identified on any of these streets. 
 
The Council’s planned highway maintenance 
schemes are published on its website and can 
be viewed by the following link:  
 
https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Parking-
Roads-Travel/Roads/Highway-
maintenance.aspx  
 
 
 
 

 










